

04 September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

## Partnerships for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) Programme

We are writing to invite you to assist us with the next phase of the PINS project, as we now enter into the Autumn Term.

We have collated the feedback received from the parent carer survey and the feedback received from our visits to the schools. Initially highlighted was the project title, it was felt by both parents and project organisers that this could be discouraging some parents. The project is for all children and young people that have an **additional need**, including but not limited to:

- Anxiety
- Dyslexia, Dysgraphia, Dyspraxia and Dyscalculia
- Developmental Language Disorder
- Foetal Alcohol Syndrome
- Autism
- Pathological Demand Avoidance
- Speech and language/communication needs
- Social and emotional needs
- ADHD/ADD
- Or any other form of developmental learning differences and needs...

To enable us to move forward with the next stage of the project, we would appreciate your input on the questions within the link here <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/9QibYJuSfR">https://forms.office.com/r/9QibYJuSfR</a> - this should only take a couple of minutes of your time. We would appreciate all responses by the **30th September 2024**.

More information on the PINS project can be found on our website here - https://www.parentcarervoiceuk.org/news

We are delighted to be involved within the project and look forward to the next phase!

Parent Carer Voice North Yorkshire - Registered Charity: 1201947